
RICHMOND & DANVILLE RAILROAD COMPANY, 

OFFICE OF SECOND VICE-PRESIDENT. 

RALEIGH, N.C., November 9th, 1890. 

Hon. Elias Carr, 

Old Sparta, N. oe 

Dear Sir:- 

I wrote you this day week about going to Chicago on the 18th, I find 

AD
 that there is a meeting of the Committee on Tariffs and Transportation on the 

17th, I enclose you Mr. Ditkinsons letter which explains itself. I have not heard 

from you please write me on receipt of this letter, I have written to Senator 

Palmer and Mr. Dickinson that I had asked you to go and believed you would as Ch 

they said it would be a very important meeting. 

Yours truly,




